From: Haught, Brandon [mailto:BHaught@vcso.us]

Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 10:58 AM

To: Jeff Ensminger

Subject: RE: Public Records Request: Deputy Wood Hospital Photos 10/23/2011

Due to a technical error when the deputy attempted to transfer the digital photos to a computer/disc, the photos were lost.

Brandon Haught

Volusia County Sheriff’s Office
Public Information Office
386-736-5989

From: Jeff Ensminger [mailto:Jeff@ThoughtEater.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 10:55 AM

To: Haught, Brandon

Subject: RE: Public Records Request: Deputy Wood Hospital Photos 10/23/2011

Brandon,

Thanks for your response. Has the records-retention period already passed on those records, or have the records gone
missing in an unauthorized fashion?

I would like to direct my records request to the current custodian. Who is the current custodian of the subject records?

Jeff

From: Haught, Brandon [mailto:BHaught@vcso.us]

Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 10:26 AM

To: Jeff Ensminger

Cc: Davidson, Gary

Subject: RE: Public Records Request: Deputy Wood Hospital Photos 10/23/2011

The photos are no longer in our possession.

Brandon Haught

Volusia County Sheriff’s Office
Public Information Office
386-736-5989




From: Jeff Ensminger [mailto:Jeff@ThoughtEater.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 4:15 PM

To: Haught, Brandon

Subject: Public Records Request: Deputy Wood Hospital Photos 10/23/2011

Brandon,

On the evening of 10/23/2011, and while he had me in his custody at the hospital in Orange City, VCSO Deputy Wood
stood at the foot of my hospital bed and took several photos up my loose shorts, between my legs.

I would like to obtain from the VCSO a copy of any and all photos taken by Deputy Wood on that day, that are of me or of
any part of my body.

Thanks,

Jeff Ensminger



